Dr.R.K. Singh
Deputy Registrar

Dr. A. P. ). Abdul Kalam Technical University
Lucknow, Uttar Pradesh

Sector-11, Jankipuram Extension,

Lucknow

E-mail: dr@aktu.ac.in

Ref: AKTU/UIIC/2022/ 1§51 3 08 Jan, 2022

To

The Directors/Principals
Colleges affiliated/associated to Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam Technical University
Lucknow, UttarPradesh

Subject: Regarding online Webinar under career guidance for Training and Placement to
B.Tech/M.Tech (CS/IT) & MCA students on 15 Jan, 2022

Dear Sir/Ma’am,

Please to share that University is organizing an online webinar on “How To Improve Coding Skills”
on 15 January, 2022 on the “FIRST COME FIRST SERVE” basis therefore you are requested to
encourage our students to participate through the given below google form link ;

Link: https://forms.gle/SM9hExcF6fU72n7E

If you have any concern, you are requested to feel free to write at tnp.aktu@aktu.ac.in

Best wishes
=P

£ (Dr. RK.Singh)
Deputy Registrar

Copy to:

Registrar, AKTU, Lucknow

Finance Officer, AKTU, Lucknow

Controller of Examination, AKTU, Lucknow

Dean Student Welfare, AKTU, Lucknow

Media In-charge, AKTU, Lucknow

Staff Officer, Hon’ble Vice Chancellor for kind information
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(Dr. R.K:Singh)
Deputy Registrar
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